
The FM Daily 
September 7, 2020 – Volume #6 - Issue #117

www.uky.edu/sustainability/FacilitiesDaily

OUR PEOPLE. OUR STORIES.

Facilities Management @ Work (part 2)
Labor Day, the US holiday to celebrate the social and economic accomplishments of American workers, is typically 

a University Holiday. However, due to the pandemic-shortened semester, UK will be open on Labor Day this year. 

We will mark this unusual circumstance with two newsletters highlighting our team at work. Some of these photos 

were taken prior to the mask requirement.
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